
 
 
 
 
Bo Emerson 
Feature Reporter 
The Altana Journal-Constitution 
223 Perimeter Center Parkway NE 
Atlanta, Ga 30346 
 
Dear Mr. Emerson, 
 

Have you ever considered that maybe your Valentine this year could have four paws and 
lots of fur?  

 
I have the opportunity to present to you an event that will take place in Atlanta in the 

coming weeks that I think the readers of your feature articles may be interested in.  
Rescue Me Georgia is nonprofit group, based out of Jasper County, Georgia, that serves 

to the Atlanta/Metro-Atlanta area, assisting in the fostering and the adopting of dogs and cats. 
Rescue Me will host an adoption event on Feb. 14, 2022, at Piedmont Park in Atlanta. The 
theme of the event is “My Furry Valentine” and its focus is to promote the importance of 
adopting animals, not “shopping” for them from breeders. Several of the dogs that are up for 
adoption through the organization will be in attendance to help them find homes. The 
organization is also encouraging people to come and spend time with the pets and make a 
donation if they are not currently in the position to adopt.  

 
Enclosed in this kit please find more information about this event. I will reach back out 

to you next week to follow up, but in the meantime, you can contact me at (404)-123-4567 if 
you have any questions.  

Thank you for your time and I look forward to speaking with you soon.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Morgan Huntington 


